
AOC CAPCLUB PRESENTS SCHOLARSHIP AT VIRGINIA TECH HUME CENTER 28 JUNE 2019 
 
On June 28, 2019, the AOC Capital Club Scholarship Chair, 
Donald (Don) Revell (Colonel, U.S. Marine (Ret.)) enjoyed the 
privilege of meeting and presenting the Capitol Club’s most 
recent scholarship award to Virginia Tech student Bryce 
Flowers in Blacksburg, Virginia. Bryce is currently working on an 
emerging technology research project that involves the fusion 
of RF Engineering and Adversarial Machine Learning. 
 
After presenting Bryce with a $2,500 scholarship award, 
Colonel Revell was given a tour and briefing of Virginia Tech's 
Ted and Karyn Hume Center for National Security and 
Technology by Dr. Chris Headley, assistant director of the 
Hume Center's Electronic Systems Laboratory and research 
assistant professor, by courtesy, with the Electrical & Computer 
Engineering Department. The Hume Center leads Virginia 
Tech's research and experimental learning programs in 
national security with a focus on aerospace and oceans 
engineering, electronics systems and information systems. The 
Hume Center holds Center of Academic Excellence 
designations from the National Security Agency, the 
Department of Homeland Security and the Intelligence 
community. 
 

Colonel Revell stated, "After meeting and spending some time 
with Bryce and touring Virginia Tech's new Hume Center, I am 
convinced, more than ever, our nation's technological future is 
bright!" 
 
The AOC is an international professional organization 
specializing in Electronic Warfare, Tactical Information 
Operations, and associated disciplines. The AOC Capital Club 
Chapter provides scholarship awards to Virginia Polytechnic 
Institute and State University, preparing students for potential 
careers in electronic defense and warfare. Each year, the AOC 
CapClub presents a $2,500 scholarship to advance learning. The 
AOC would like to invite graduate students interested in 
electronic defense and warfare to apply for the winter 2019 
scholarship award. Applications are due November 18th, 2019.  

ABOUT THE AOC CAPITOL CLUB 

The scholarship program is administered by the Association of 
Old Crows Capitol Club, a chapter of the Association of Old 
Crows (AOC), the Electronic Warfare and Information 
Operations Association, a 501(c)6 international not-for-profit 
association. The Capitol Club operates a separate 501(c)3 

Don Revell (CapClub Scholarship 
Chair) presents Bryce Flowers with a 
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education foundation from which its scholarship program is 
administered. For more information on the Capitol Club, its 
leadership and activities, please visit www.dccapitolclub.com. 

For today – on this one day, we are all members of the Hokie 
Nation! Thank you Dr. Headley and the great folks at the Hume 
Center for their gracious hospitality! 
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